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                                     To the Parents of Non-Italian-Speaking Students 

                                                                     To the Teaching Staff 

                                                                     To the ATA Staff 

                                                                     Documents/Website 

Subject: Presentation of the "Welcome-Inclusion" Desk 

We would like to inform you that on November 28, 2024, at 4:00 PM, an event will be held in the 

Aula Magna of the Gravante building in Grazzanise. The meeting is aimed at the parents of all 

non-Italian-speaking students enrolled in Preschool, Primary School, and Secondary School 

(Grade 1) across all school locations, to present the "Welcome-Inclusion" Desk. 

We kindly ask teachers to inform the students accordingly. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
 

  Il Dirigente Scolastico 

               (Dott.ssa Roberta Di Iorio) 

Firma autografa sostituita a mezzo stampa ai sensi dell’art.3,comma 2, D.L.gs.vo39/93. 
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